Third grader John Yanke had a picnic with the Principal on Tuesday, Sept. 17.
Mrs. Yauck said that she was in awe at how much John had grown since last
year. John told her how busy he had been over the summer. His family went
on many hiking and fishing outings. He played baseball and soccer and spent
time with Grandma when his parents had business trips. When Mrs. Yauck
asked John if he liked the new playground equipment, he said is it a lot of fun
and that the likes helping the little kids learn how to play on it. He added that
what would make it better is to add more swings and more places to hide
when playing ball tag. She told him she would look into that.




